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Dear Parents,

Greetings!!

This is to inform you about an upcoming skill that holds great significance for your child's academic

language development - the IELTS (International English Language Testing System) exam and

TOFEL(Test of Foreign English Language), scheduled to take place on October 11 in school for the

grades 3 to 10.

It plays a vital role in determining your child's eligibility for higher education opportunities,

scholarships, and employment prospects in English-speaking countries. With this in mind, it is crucial

for us to work together and ensure that your child is adequately prepared for this examination.

We encourage you to actively engage in their preparation by reinforcing their learning at home. We

will provide additional guidance and support to ensure that your child is fully prepared.

The registration fee for the IFSC’s Global ELT exam is Rs180. To ensure your child's participation in the

exam, it is necessary to submit the examination fee by the designated deadline on or before 23.06.23

If you have concerns regarding the payment process or need further assistance, please feel free to

contact us.

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and I appreciate your promptness in submitting the

examination fee.

Best regards

Vanaja,

Principal
www.avinternationalschool.org

http://www.avintgernationalschool.org

